
Doylestown Township 
Telecommunications Advisory Board (TAB) 

Meeting Notes 
December 6, 2010 

 
Board of Supervisors: E. Thomas Scarborough, Jr. 
   Rick Colello 
 
Members Present:  Kurt Krause, Chairman 
        Edgar D. Ebenbach 

:  
Special Projects Manager: Sandra Zadell 
 
The following issues were discussed: 
 

1. The Board reviewed and approved the meeting notes from 11/1/2010.  Mr. 
Ebenbach commented that he stated that just the sides, not sides and tops of 
pictures may get distorted in broadcast.  Ms. Zadell will amend the notes. 

2. There were no resident complaints. 
3. There was no Comcast update. 
4. The was no Verizon update. 
5. The Board discussed the sale of equipment to Chalfont Borough.  They stated 

that if Chalfont needs some help getting the equipment set up they are more 
than willing to help.   

6. Mrs. Zadell provided the group with an update on the moments in time piece.  
She stated that Mr. Salvati is in the process of clipping the Josh Feldstien 
piece and that she has been working on the Allen Gilmore piece.  They are 
going to clip all the recordings before organizing them into something 
complete. She also stated that they made a timeline for when the project 
should be finished and they are thinking sometime around November 2011. 
Mr. Salvati and Ms. Zadell should have another report on this topic in 
January. 

7. The Board decided to table the discussions regarding the DTV logo until 
January since Mr. Salvati is not at this meeting.  The character generator has 
been installed so they are ready to move forward with using it and airing a 
logo.  Ms. Zadell reported that once they select a logo they will need to take it 
to the Board of Supervisors for approval. 

8. Mr. Krause and Mr. Ebenbach reported that they are working on the new 
equipment they have in, on processing it all and getting things installed.   

9. The next meeting is on January 10th, 2011.  


